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Message from the Guest Editors

This Special Issue invites contributions from different
disciplines to address questions related to the
environmental, social, economic, and institutional
outcomes and impacts on the sustainable development of
rural and marginal areas that are determined by social
innovation initiatives. We welcome papers that analytically,
theoretically, conceptually, empirically, and
methodologically explore these issues by providing direct
and/or indirect evidence for producing the observed
positive or negative effects. Potential contributors are
welcome to contact the Guest Editors to discuss the
proposed submissions before May 31, 2020. The
submission deadline is August 30, 2020.
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Oshawa, ON L1G 0C5, Canada

Message from the Editor-in-Chief

I encourage you to contribute a research or comprehensive
review article for consideration for publication in
Sustainability, an international Open Access journal which
provides an advanced forum for research findings in areas
related to sustainability and sustainable
development. Sustainability publishes original research
articles, review articles and communications. I am
confident you will find the journal contributes to
enhancing understanding of sustainability and fostering
initiatives and applications of sustainability-based
measures and activities.
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